Rochester St. Martin Boxing Club, Inc.: Annual Report &
Fund Drive: Doing more with less...A gift for all the year!
If you have given recently THANK YOU! If not, please

consider helping us...

We’ve completed our 50th consecutive year of year around all volunteer service
targeting high risk and economically deprived youth in our inner city and beyond.
In the spirit of ST. MARTIN DEPORRES, we aim at helping the less fortunate and
at-risk youth. Most of the expenses are born by its volunteer coaches, officers, and
community contributions.. We need help. Coaches & officials are trained &
certified by USA bexing...Web st.martin boxing club.com

Here's what we accomplished during the past year:
- Provide training four days a week and transportation for most youth with NO

COST FOR TRAINING OR TRANSPORTATION. We will have participated in

33 days of competition for the 2019 year.

- Competed in major events in St. Catherines and Niagara Falis, Ontario, Canada,
Independence, Missouri. .
- We held the 37th annual N.Y.S. Silver Gloves in cooperation with SWAN at

Wilson High School.

- Competed against top Canadian boxers at various locations, including a2 Canadian
National Champion.

- Conducted the Region 1 Silver Gloves Tournament for champions of the New
York, New Jersey, New England, and Connecticut tournaments. We were elected
to the NATIONAL SILVER GLOVES HALL OF FAME in 2008.

- St. Martin awarded the L.P. Lane Award by the National Silver Gloves.

- Recognized by Buffalo Ring 44 Veteran Boxers

- Recognized by the Rochester Boxing Hall of Fame.

- St. Martin boxer Greg O’Neal as Rochester Boxer of the Year by Rochester Boxing
Hall of Fame.

- Took boxers to the National Silver Gloves Tournament in Independence, Mo.

- Participated in the annual Buffalo Club shew against the Detreit Golden Gloves

Team.

- In targeting at-risk and economically disadvantaged youth we work in
cooperation with any social referring agencies.

- St. Martin leadership provided leadership (President) for the Niagara LBC, the
western New York arm of USA Boxing...

Our needs remain great. Most of the costs are born by the volunteers themselves.
Much is needed in the area of all equipment. Insurance and vehicle maintenance are
costly. We are trying to replace our aging van. Thousands of our adult citizens
profited from the program. A few graduates are noted on the back. MONTHLY
NEWSLETTERS ARE SENT TO ALL CONTRIBUTORS.

Please help us. You'll get a lot for your money. CONTRIBUTIONS ARE TAX
DEDUCTIBLE. :



